
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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Please DO NOT reply to this email !! Please use the email address of the sender at bottom of this email, in
order to communicate with the request management team.

Saugus, MA
Public Record Request Number:2024-0117 
Requester: 
Request Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 1:31:17 PM 
Response Due Date: Friday, February 2, 2024

Dear 

We have completed the work in reference to your request as referenced above. The response is given below. 

Request Response

the building dept does not have any files on this address 

Attachments

This response may or may not contain separate Response Documents to include specific response and data. 
In case such separate response documents exist, they are represented by attachments to this response 
email. Therefore, please look for any attachments if they exist. Between Request Response and attachments, 
we believe you are receiving a comprehensive response to your request.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at the following email address. 

Thank you.

Debbie Nickolas, Department Power Reviewer
Inspectional/Building Department
Saugus
298 Central St.
Saugus, MA 01906
Tel: (781)-231-4116
Email: dnickolas@saugs-ma.gov


